February 27, 1926 WINNETKA TALK

Announcement

Owing to the steady increase in
our Fuel business. and in order
better to serve our many friends,
we have decided to enlarge our
Fuel Department.

This Department is to be under
the direct management of one
who has had unlimited coal ex-
perience,whoisgualified to solve
all of your heating problems.
Whatever your fuel need, whe-
ther it be coal, coke or wood, or

information for best results in
its use,

Call Winnetka
450

We shall be happy to serve you

HUBBARD WOODS
LUMBER & COAL CO.

For - All Your Needs in Lumber and Building
Material — Phone Winnetka 451 or 452




